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Members of the House Committee on Judiciary, 

 

I am very concerned about the impact of HB3390 on myself, several of my friends, fly 

fishing retail shops and all of those in Oregon that take part in the tradition of tying 

their own fishing flies. 

As fly fishers/tiers we use a lot of different furs from animals for our craft. These 

materials are purchased from retail stores that specialize in fly fishing gear and 

materials. Not only would the inclusion of fly tying materials in this bill greatly impact 

all fly tiers in Oregon, It would also financially impact several local small businesses 

that specialize in fly fishing gear and fly tying materials.  

I strongly urge you to at least make an exemption for furs intended for fly tying and 

packaged and sold as such. 

 

Respectfully, 

Stan Kennedy 

 

 


